
St. Mary Campus 
October 4, 2023 

 
No Family Packet This Week! 
 
 

 

Oops . . . .The parent conferences on Friday, October 20 was omitted on 

the SMC October Calendar! 
 
Picture Retake Day Scheduled, Friday, October 27th 
Today your student/s brought home their school pictures if you purchased a package.  If 
you choose to get your students picture retaken please return the picture packet to the 
school office with a note stating the reason for the retake. 
 
This retake day will also be for any student that missed the picture day in August. If you 
have not already ordered please use the link below. 
 
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796 
 
Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 27th.  This will be a non-uniform 
day for those who have not gotten their pictures taken, or if it is a retake day.  
 
Please contact the school office if you have further questions, 262.896.2929x5200 
 
Have you ordered a yearbook this year?  If not use the link above.  This will be the only 
time to order! 
 
 

https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796


 

 


